
School of Health 
 

Expressions of Interest – 2025 Trimester 1 Tutor  
  

We invite you to submit an expression of interest for tutoring in the School of Health. Our 
courses offer a multidisciplinary perspective of health and wellbeing in Aotearoa with a 
strong commitment to Te Tiriti ō Waitangi in practice, health equity, and social justice.  We 
welcome students from other disciplines to apply, particularly those who have a background 
in Mātauranga Māori, and/or understand Pacific worldviews.  You can see more about the 
courses on offer https://www.wgtn.ac.nz/study/programmes-courses/courses 
 
About the role: 
Tutors facilitate undergraduate tutorials, mark assessments and respond to student 
questions by email.  Tutorials are 50 minutes (weekly) or 100 minutes (fortnightly) in 
duration.  Tutors may be allocated more than one tutorial class.  The first tutorials begin in 
the second week of the tri and run through to the last week. There may also be marking 
during the mid-trimester break and the exam period. In addition to the class and marking 
time, Tutors will spend 1.5 hours a week on preparation. .    
 
About you: 
An excellent tutor will be able to  

• Relate well to undergraduate students and teaching staff. 

• Have strong time management skills.  

• Demonstrate good academic practice 

• If you do not have previous tutor experience but are keen to learn and be a part of a 
supportive team, please put in your application. 

  
To apply, please fill out our  application form and forward a copy of your CV and a cover 
letter to soh@vuw.ac.nz  
  
Applications close on 13 January 2025 
 If after having a look through the application form you have questions about any of these 
roles, please email soh@vuw.ac.nz  
   
Successful tutors/markers will   

• Be employed between 24 Feb and 21 June 2025 Hours will be negotiated 
individually.   

• Be paid approximately $27.90 - $30.90/hour depending on previous experience. This 
amount is exclusive of ACC and holiday pay and may change slightly in accordance 
with the renegotiation of the tutor's collective agreement.    

• Submit timesheets based on the number of hours worked each week.    
 

We look forward to receiving your application.  
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